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Archbishop Carlson Offers Prayers for Orlando 
 

ST. LOUIS – Archbishop Robert J. Carlson released the following statement in response to the senseless violence in 

Orlando this past weekend: 

  

“We pray for the victims of this evil act and the repose of their souls. We pray for their loved ones, that they 

may be comforted in their time of grief. We must also pray and work for a more peaceful world that respects 

the dignity of the human person.” 
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